24 September 2020

Fertilizer Financial Markets Commentary/Cutves
NOLA FUTURES & SWAPS
UREA
The NOLA Urea futures markets were firmer to start the week on spread trading. The November 2020
futures contract traded in a range of $221 - $223 today multiple times and was a spread to the AG futures
contract. December also traded higher up to $224. The physical market was quiet to statt the week with
little barge business being done.

DAP
NOLA DAP futures were quiet to start the week, values were mostly flat on wide spreads. Little to report
in the physical market either..

INTERNATIONAL FUTURES

AG urea was firmer today, continuing to see bid support in the low $250s for the November contract
throughout the day, but sellers holding back closer to $260. However, late in the day October AG traded at
$204, near where it had been offered over the past week before November traded $255, up $5 on last done
in what appeared to be a spread vs Nola. Meanwhile Brazil urea saw buying interest in the low $260s, with
sellers staying nearer to $270.
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